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Please recall the minutes of the last meeting of the Board of Governors

of NIFM held on 13.05.201 iy the Beard had very kindly agreed to
increase the seats in the PGDM programme from 60 to 120. :

We had approached AICTE for giving additional seats and they have
given us additional 60 seats in PGDM(F) programme. This programme is to
run with same “contents and duration” as the PGDM(FM) programme. It may
also be recalled that PGDM(FM) has been recognized by Association of Indian
Universities (AIU) as equivalent to MBA(Finance).

It is requested that names of a few eligible officers who may want to
pursue this course may kindly be sent to us at the earliest. It is requested that
names may kindly be sent by 25.07.2014 so that we could consider them in the

. current batch of 2014—16.‘
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